October 1, 2025

NOTICE OF VACANCY

Sebeka School District #820 is accepting applications for the following position for the
2025-2026 school year:

Full Time Food Service Assistant

Position open until filled.
If questions, please contact DeAnn Evans at (218) 837-5101 ext.142 or (218) 255-0224

Interested applicants should submit a letter of application to:
Mr. David Kerkvliet
Sebeka Public School
P O Box 249
Sebeka, MN 56477
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